
THROGS NECK LITTLE LEAGUE INC. 

150 THROGS NECK BLVD 

BRONX, NEW YORK 10465 

(718) 822-8232 

TNLL1952@YAHOO.COM 

info@throgsnecklittleleague.com 
 

**REGISTRATION NOTICE** 
October 15, 2018 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

The Throgs Neck Little League will hold registration for the 2019 Season at the field building 

located on Throgs Neck Boulevard, between Harding and Schurz Avenues as follows: 

 

Current Players – School - Senior Leagues (ages 7-16) - Registration will be on Monday 

through Friday – November 5
th

 –9
th

 from 7pm to 9pm.  Registration Fee: $250 

      
 New Player Registration and Waiting List will be on Friday – November 9th, 7pm to 9pm. 

 * PLEASE NOTE* New Player Registration & Waiting List ONLY!  Registration Fee: $250    

 

Tee-Ball Registration (ages 4-6) - will also be Monday thru Friday – November 5
th

 – 9
th

, 

7pm to 9pm.  Registration Fee:  $175.00 - Tee-Ball (4 year olds born between 9/1/2014 to 

8/31/2015; 5 year olds born between 9/1/13 to 8/31/2014 and 6 year olds born between 9/1/2012 

to 8/31/2013).           **Please see enclosed schedule for multiple players** 

 

Note: Players must reside within TNLL boundary beginning at Bruckner Blvd. and the 

Hutchinson River Pkwy., along Bruckner Blvd. to and along Layton Avenue to the Long Island 

Sound and along the waterfront to Ferry Point. 

 

Please be prepared with the following: 

1. Parents/Guardians MUST be present at the time of registration. 
2. Registration fee (per fee schedule enclosed).  Fee includes: Team shirt and hat! 

3. New Players - Photocopy of player’s birth certificate, which we will keep on file. 

4. New Players - Your most recent phone bill with your family name & address, cable bill, 

utility bill, driver’s license and/or school records as proofs of residence. 

5. Player/Registration Record Form (enclosed) 

 

Raffle Books will be given upon payment of registration fee.  Sell the tickets, keep the money = 

Player plays for FREE!! Ticket stubs must be returned to TNLL BEFORE opening day, 

April 6, 2019. 

 

If you need additional information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely,      Frank P. Eisele – President/TNLL      


